
P.T.G. UPDATE 
    The first PTG meeting of the school year took place on September 12th.  Those in attendance were: 
Julie Lungu, Vanessa Brown, Jennifer Rearick, Jackie and Matt Hilton, Julianne Smith, Kathy Osby, 
Shayne Donovan, Lynette Minto, Kristyn Trivette, Tracie Barton, Sara Jenkins, Dawn Hernandez, 
Brittney Cox, Becky Pearman, Scott and Stephanie McKee, Lynn Glotzbach, Cathie Mashburn, Heather 
Rogan, Crystal Williams, Jennifer Novak and Mr. Martin.  What a great turn out! 
    Remember to send Box Tops with your student! We will have an update at our October meeting to find 
out the top 3 classes that have collected.  
    Collect those Aunt Millies’ labels! For the months of September and October, the UPC labels are worth 
DOULBE the points!  
    The Arts & Crafts Fair is October 8th and the PTG will once again be having a bake sale. We are in 
need of volunteers to help set up the evening of October 7th and to also work the morning and afternoon 
the day of the fair.  Also we are looking for baked good donations.  Be on the lookout for more 
information being sent home soon with your student! 
   PTG will be sponsoring a convocation on October 10th at 1:45 called “Super Hero”.  Parents are 
welcomed to attend! 
    There was lots of brainstorming happening while talking about the big PTG fundraiser this year.  
Monies made from this fundraiser will go toward new playground equipment.  
The Hebron Elementary PTG thanks each of you for your support!  Please join us for our next meeting on 
October 10th at 7:00 p.m. in the Elementary Library. Childcare IS provided.   
 

 


